
Bi-weekly Adolescent Update X 
 

The students spent last week 
preparing for the Coffee House on 
Thursday night.  With Monday off 
from school due to the snow, they 
had limited time to prepare for their 
performances.  They worked hard 
on their pieces, editing, practicing, 
and rehearsing, and came together 
as a group.  In the end, they did a 
beautiful job working together and 
individually to make the night so 
successful.   
 

On Friday, to celebrate their success and take a 
break for the last day of the term, we went to see 
The Monuments Men, and had a lively lunch out 
at TGI Fridays. 
 
This week, with the beginning of the new term, 
the students began a new Occupations unit with 
Ms. Louise.  They began their study of 
astronomy with a look at the sun, the 
electromagnetic spectrum, and an experiment 
testing conductivity.   

 
The students have moved into some new concepts in math, including logarithms and 
inequalities.  They thoroughly enjoyed playing Bingo in French, and their first Krav 
Maga lesson of the term. 
 
This morning, the students made 
beautiful handcrafted Valentine’s Day 
cards.  Many thanks to Ms. Kim for 
providing us with the makings for pizza, 
which the students prepared and enjoyed! 
 
 


